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12. Scope of Proposed Project:
This project specifies extensions and modifications to IEEE Standard 802.16.2-2001 addressing two
distinct topics. The first is coexistence between multipoint systems and point-to-point systems in
the frequency range 10-66 GHz, with a focus on the range 23.5 to 43.5 GHz. The second topic is
coexistence among fixed BWA systems operating in licensed bands within the frequency range 2-11 GHz.
Clarifications and updates to the existing standard will also be considered.



13. Purpose of Proposed Project: 

The purpose of this Amendment is to provide coexistence guidelines to license holders, service
providers, deployment groups, and system integrators, covering coexistence with point-to-point
systems (primarily from 23.5-43.5 GHz) and coexistence among licensed fixed BWA systems operating in
the 2-11 GHz frequency range. The specifications will facilitate the deployment and operation of
fixed BWA systems while minimizing the need for case-by-case coordination.
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(6) The PAR is being revised only to remove the following sentence from the Purpose statement: "A
further purpose is to encourage voluntary procedures that facilitate a simpler licensing process for
systems operating below 11 GHz, particularly in the 2.5 GHz MMDS/ITFS bands in the USA." RevCom
requires that the standard reproduce the Purpose statement verbatim, but the draft does not include
sufficient detail on this issue to warrant including such a statement. Other changes are made in
order to comply with the current PAR format. The schedule has not changed.  (9) Note that the
project has two co-sponsors.This project is being sponsored by the Computer Society -
LAN/MANCommittee and by the Microwave Theory and Techniques Society.  (12) IEEE Standard
802.16.2-2001 concentrates on interference between fixed BWA systems with a multipoint architecture
operating in the 23.5 to 43.5 GHz frequency range. In each interference scenario, the victim system
has a point-to-multipoint architecture. This project will extend the analysis to include scenarios
in which various types of point-to-point system (both those used by fixed BWA operators and those
used as individually assigned links, commonly licensed on a "first-come, first-served" basis) are
either the interferer or the victim. It will also add scenarios for multipoint systems operating at
lower frequencies. New recommendations and guidelines will be developed appropriate to the new
scenarios studied.
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